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The Statutes and Bylaws Committee met 4 times during 2020 Fall Semester on August 25, 

September 14, October 12, and November 16 and unanimously approved forwarding 2 revisions 

to the Bylaws to the Executive Committee.  The first revision is to add an attendance policy and 

the second is to allow standing committees as well as the University Council itself to call special 

meetings.  The committee has taken other suggested revisions under advisement and will 

continue to collect information about them during Spring Semester.    


